November _L7_V,-2021

Submitted with Application

City of Scottsdale

Planning & Development Services Department
7447 East Indian School Road, Suite 105
Scottsdale, Arizona 85251

Re:  Letter of Authorization — NEC of Hayden & McDowell

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter authorizes the firms and companies of Berry Riddell, Upward Architects, SEG
- Sustainability Engineering Group, and Technical Solutions to represent and act on behalf of
HOH McDowell, LLC. in connection with the Rezoning and Development Review Board
applications and related City matters for property located at the northeast corner of Hayden and
McDowell Roads in the City of Scottsdale, Maricopa County, Arizona.

HOH McDowell, LLC
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